6/16/2009 ’
VistaClear Research Group, LLC ‘1’
1554 Township Road 805

Ashland, Ohio 44805

CITY OF DALLAS

RE: Amended approval of VistaClear Dental Waterline Treatment System
To Whom It May Concern,

In response to your request for approval of the VistaClear Dental Waterline
Treatment System and Backflow Prevention, we will allow this system to be installed
with a single RPZ on the water supply to the system in lieu of RPZ’s on each dental
chair.

VistaClear Dental Waterline Treatment System has been approved for use in the
City of Dallas with a single RPZ backflow prevention device. The device shall be
placed ahead of the inlet to the system. The system shall be installed according to
manufactures installation instructions additional backflow devices will not be required
other than the backflow protection supplied with this system.

Any cross contamination between the dental stations will be the responsibility of the
owner and VistaClear. It will be the responsibility of VistaClear to insure that the
system has been installed to the manufactures installation instructions and is
functioning as designed.

When plans for use of the system are submitted to the City of Dallas for review, the
use of the VistaClear system must be specified on the submittal. This approval letter
supersedes any previous approvals or disapprovals.

Best Regards,

Lonnie Erwin

Lonnie Erwin

Chief Plumbing and Mechanical Inspector
Development Services

Building Inspection

City of Dallas
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